
The following information was provided to ISSC: 
 
Washington State is in the process of conducting a recall of geoduck harvested from the Samish 
Bay growing area in Skagit County, WA. All geoduck harvested from June 6th through today are 
being recalled due to high levels of PSP detected in samples. Washington’s action level for 
closure is 80 micrograms. The lab results indicated 86 micrograms. 
 
919 pounds of geoduck were harvested by Taylor Shellfish, WA-0046-SP and exported by Air 
Sky Inc DBA Wei San Ocean Sky, WA-1667-SS to one buyer in China.  
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